
Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding Parent-Teacher Meeting on Sat., 2
nd

 April 2022 

          26.03.2022 

Dear Parent/s, 

This notice is written to inform you that a Parent-Teacher-Meeting will be held 

on 2
nd

 April 2022 (Saturday) the format of which will be as follows:- 

(i) Timings of PTM will be from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

(ii) The PTM will be in physical mode in the school. To avoid over-crowding 

time slots will be allotted to you by the Class Teachers which may kindly 

be followed strictly. 

(iii) Parking of cars/vehicles will most certainly be inside the school premises 

and school attendants will be on duty for the same. 

(iv) It is further informed that due to changed format of Annual Examination 

2022, where the school was open/running all through (inclusive of not 

only Examination day full day running but also functional on non-

examination days) there is no designated/exclusive Report-Card day for 

the issue of Report-Cards and it will take at least 10 working days to 

check the submitted answer scripts of students and minimum 15 days to 

prepare the Report-Cards and as priorly informed vide notice dated 

21.02.2022 Examination notice the school will no longer be treating 

Report-Card preparation ‘as an end in itself.’ This clearly means that as 

and when your child’s Report-Card is ready, you will be individually and 

personally informed to collect it from school.  

However within the above and for the junior most classes if Report-Card of 

your child is ready it will be handed over to you on Saturday 02.04.2022 being 

the day of PTM. 

The Parent-Teacher meeting may also and importantly be attended by parents of 

upto now ‘Online students’ to discuss various issues related to the child’s 

learning upto now and also the future course of action. 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 


